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TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: John B. Moseley, President %"”
DATE: January 18, 2023

SUBJECT: Action ltem - Board of Curators

During its special meeting held on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, the
Lincoln University Board of Curators approved the following:

Named the golf center in Jason Hall where both the men’s and
women's golf feams practice the Kwame Foundation Golf Center. (For
additional information contact Dr. Kevin Wilson, Vice President for
Advancement, Athletics, and Campus Recreation.)

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be
held on Thursday, February 9, 2023
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